
 

THE SOCIETY OF AUDITORS (Regd.), 
Shop No.33, TNHB Shopping Complex,4/180, Luz Church Road, Mylapore, CHENNAI – 

600004, Ph: 24986979 

 
RESHEDULED - THIRD WEEKLY SESSION OF “GST WITH SOA – ASK OUR EXPERTS “ 

 

Greetings from The Society of Auditors! 

Due to inclement weather conditions, our third weekly  program "GST with SOA - Ask our Experts" 

has been postponed to 24th December 2024. This will be the last session for this month, and we will 

resume our programs in January 2025. 

This is a great opportunity to clarify any outstanding queries, especially regarding the annual returns 

in GST, as this will be the final session before the due date. We encourage you to take advantage of 

this valuable session for expert guidance on your GST concerns. 

Program Details are as follows: 

Event Details Description 

Event Name GST with SOA – Ask our Experts 

Date & Time 
Tuesday, 24th December 2024 at 6:00 PM 
(Rescheduled date) 

Venue 

The Society of Auditors (SOA) premises 
“PLATINUM CHAMBERS” 
 Shop No.33, TNHB Complex,  
4(180) Luz Church Road, 
 Mylapore, 
 Chennai 600 004. 

Purpose 
Provide expert guidance and clear answers to 
all your GST-related queries. 

Session Highlights 

- Panel Discussions: Addressing queries 
submitted via Google Form.  
- Spot Clarifications: Live questions and advice.  
- What’s New This Week: Latest GST updates 
(time permitting).  
- Mass Issue Identification & Representations: 
Discuss widespread GST challenges and actions. 

Why You Should Join 

- Clarify your GST issues with experts.  
- Collaborate with peers from practice, 
industry, and trade associations.  
- Identify and discuss mass GST issues requiring 
collective representation. 



Expert Panel 
- Mr. Prasanna Krishnan V  
- Mr. Ganesh Prabhu Balakumar  
- Mr. Shankara Narayanan V 

How to Participate 
Submit your GST-related queries via the Google 
Form - https://forms.gle/E7jxdUj1znD7ENqh8 

Contact Details 

- Roopa Ramachandran,  
- Mob: +91 9444036805  
- Email: thesocietyofauditors@gmail.com / 
roopa@vncindia.com  
- Web: www.societyofauditors.com 

 

Regards, 

Roopa Ramachandran 

Programs Team, 

The Society of Auditors,  

Chennai 
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